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DOCKETED
USNRC

May 16, 2009

Nuclear Regulatory Commissioners

June 18, 2009 (2:29pm)

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
RULEMAKINGS AND

ADJUDICATIONS STAFFDear Commissioners,

I am writing to encourage the NRC to take steps to increase the security and safety of nuclear waste stored at
civilian nuclear reactor sites, which remains unacceptably vulnerable to a terrorist attack or accident.
More specifically, I urge you to stop pandering to eco-nazis that do not support nuclear energy development.
Nuclear power is internationally viewed as the best form of energy to help slow carbon dioxide build up in the
atmosphere.
Please support nuclear power proliferation in America so we can stop sending our hard earned money to
dictators like Hugo Chavez that support Barack Hussein Obama.
Thank you for your support
John Pisula

Sincerely,

Mr. John Pisula
2933 SW 136th Ave
Davie, FL 33330-1125
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